
The MC is happy to 
collaborate with various  

community organizations and 
businesses. 

 I f you know of an 
organization or business that 

would like to support or 
collaborate with the MC, have 

them reach out to us at 
astateMC@astate.edu.

Thursday, February 1, 2018

Black History Month Kick-Off

Cake and punch will be served in  
open court, beginning at 11:00 

a.m. 

A panel will be held at 6:00 p.m. 
to discuss why we still celebrate 

Black History Month.

WE'RE HI RI NG!

The MC is in need of 
a Work Study 

applicable student 
worker for a front 

desk position. Please 
e-mail Rachel 

Hendrix, if you are 
interested.
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- Have suggestions for us? We'd love to hear them! Let us know!

- Want to suggest a Student or Faculty/ Staff spotlight? Email us!

- Want to advertise an event with  us? Please email Rachel with  

your information.

Last week the MC attended the 
Miss Black and gold Pageant. 
One of our own competed and 
took second place. We are so 
proud of Miss Rayna Todd for 
her excellent performance! A 
special congratulations to the 
winner of Miss Black and Gold 
Destini Lattimore. Miss 
Latimore did a wonderful self 
defense demonstration to help 
young women combat sexual 
assault. Congratulations ladies!

On Thursday, January 25th, the 
MC held two interest meetings for 
its new Peer Educators program 
at noon and at 6. Peer Educators 
will be students trained to conduct 
workshops on various diversity 
topics. Those in attendance 
learned the requirements and 
goals of the program, and were 
informed about potential 
programs/ initiatives they would 
be trained to facilitate as a Peer 
Educator. Applications are still 
being accepted, and anyone that 
would like more information can 
contact Dr. Allen in the center.

Student Spotlight This Week's Student Spotlight is 
Niani Williams! Niani is an MC 
Ambassador, specializing in Women 
and Gender Studies. Niani a 
Biological-Sciences major with a 
Pre-Professional emphasis. She is 
originally from Memphis, 
Tennessee. Her future plans are to 
become a Pathologist and open a 
clinic to test and research STDs.

She likes the MC because it is open 
and welcoming. I t is a perfect place 
for studying.

What hobbies do you have?

I  like watching HGTV, listening to vinyl records, 
and eating sweet potatoes.

What is a fun fact about you?

I  like to skateboard. 
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